WHITE LAKE TOWNSHIP

SUPERVISOR
To: Township Board
From: RIK KOWALL
Date: March 7, 2024
Re: Board of Review Appointment
Comments:

It is my recommendation that the following appointment be approved to
complete the remainder of the 2023-2024 Board of Review term per Dave
Hieber’'s attached memo.

Meredith Tyack - Term Expiring December 31, 2024



Assessing Department

To: Rik Kowall, Supervisor (\S\\X

N

From: David Hieber, Assessor
Date: March 7, 2024
Re: Board of Review Alternate Appointment

As you are aware, all Townships and Cities in Michigan are required to appoint Board
of Review members. The Board of Review is a critical part of the property tax system.
The Board of Review hears taxpayer appeals of property tax assessments, thus
providing the first step of checks and balances to all White Lake taxpayers. Board of
Review members must be certified by the State Tax Commission by successfully
completing a training course every two years.

| am recommending that the Township Board appoints Meredith Tyack to the White
Lake Township Board of Review for the remainder of the 2023-2024 term. She has
been a White Lake resident for 8 years and is employed in the Home Lending /
Mortgage field. Furthermore, Meredith has successfully completed the required
training from the State Tax Commission and is looking forward to serving our township
and its taxpayers.

If you should have any questions or concerns regarding this information, please
contact me at (248) 698-3300 ext. 117.



